
 

Keep Your Kids Safe Online Cyber 

Safety Information Session 

 

Do you want to know more about your child’s safety online? 

 

On Tuesday the 23rd of August, Senior Constable Stephen Rose from Southern 
District Community Policing is speaking at Snug Primary School.   

 

Some of the information to be discussed include:  

 TECHNOLOGY AND YOUTH - Blogs, Chat, Gaming, Instant messaging, 

Mobile devices, Peer-to-peer, Social media 

 PRIVACY MANAGEMENT- Policies and Settings, Geotagging, Protect Your 

Devices, 

 Inappropriate Content 

 RELATIONSHIP MANAGEMENT - Cyberbullying, Online Grooming, Sexting 

 REPUTATION MANAGEMENT 

 HOW TO REPORT 

 

There will be the opportunity to ask 
questions. 

 

When: Tuesday August 23rd 

Time: 6:30-7:30 

Where: Snug Primary School Multipurpose room. 

 

Please contact Sue Hastie for more information.  sue.hastie@education.tas.gov.au 

 

 

http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/blogs
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/chat-rooms
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/gaming
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/instant-messaging
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/mobile-devices
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/peer-peer
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/social-media
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/policies-and-settings
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/geotagging
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/protect-your-devices
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/protect-your-devices
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/inappropriate-content-accessed
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/cyberbullying
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/online-grooming
http://www.thinkuknow.org.au/site/sexting

